
  

  

Term 2  Week 9 
Thursday 29 June 2023 

 

Diary Dates 
• 30/6/23 

LOCK IN 5pm – 7pm 
 

• 3/7/23 – 7/7/23 
NAIDOC WEEK 
 

• 5/7/23 
Reports go home. 
 

• 7/7/23 

Crazy Hair & Casual Day 

Early Dismissal @ 2:10pm 
 

• School Holiday Wakakirri  
Practice – First Week 

Tuesday 11th July 10am -12am 
 

• 24/7/23 
Term 3 Commences on Monday 

Enjoy your winter holidays 

     & stay warm 

Steph Tulloch 

Attendance 

 

  

Crazy Hair & Casual Day 
Friday 7 July – Gold Coin Donation 

Early Dismissal @ 2:10pm 

Niina Marni,  

 

Term 2 is coming to a close very quickly. Next week will fly by and there are the 

following things still to look forward to: 

NAIDOC Week: This year’s theme for NAIDOC week is ‘For Our Elders’. We will 

be celebrating with activities and learning throughout the week. We look forward 

to sharing this with you over Seesaw and class Facebook posts.   

Reports: Reports will be out next Wednesday for you to read and celebrate with 

your children. The staff have put a huge amount of time and effort into these, and 

they should reflect your child and their learning to date this year. (Reminder to 

parents of children in Room 7 – your reports will be with you in week 3, term 3). 

Attendance: We are concerned that absences and lateness to school has 

increased as the term has gone on. It is law that your children attend school 

regularly. It is essential that your children are at school prior to the bell. When they 

are late, they miss vital parts of the morning routine and the literacy programme. It 

is hard to fill the gaps this missed learning creates. If there is any way we can 

assist and support you to get your children to school more regularly, please 

contact the school office. However, genuinely unwell children should not be sent 

to school. 

School Uniform: Well, done to most families for ensuring their children are 

wearing the correct school uniform. This includes pants and jackets.  

Lock-In: This is tomorrow night in the Hall from 5-7pm. We are looking forward to 

seeing your children here in their PJ’s to have some hours of fun. The Hall will 

open at 4:50pm. Pick up is at 7pm. Please be at school by 6:55pm. There will be 

staff releasing your children to you. Please be patient.  

Term 3 dates to be aware of:  

- Wakakirri Holiday practice Tuesday 11 July 10am – 12pm 

- School photos Thursday 3 August.  

- Our Student Free Day will be on Tuesday 15 August 2023. 

- Wakakirri Performance 17 August.  

- Book Week in on the 21-25 August, the theme being ‘Read, Grow, Inspire’. 

Looking forward to seeing you tomorrow night at the Lock In.  

Nakutha,  

Steph Tulloch 

Principal 

 



 

 

                                                                                          

      

        

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term 2   Highlights 

 

 

 

 

Reconciliation Week 

Activities 

 

 

 

Carly Ryan 

Foundatio

n 

Football, Netball and Soccer 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Boys Football 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Rosie’s Bench 

Jam Band 

 

 

Science 



 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

Coorara Book of 

   “Challenge Champions” 
                        Week 9 Challenge 

‘Flick 5 elastic bands into a box that was 3 metres away’ 

 

The winner was Connor 

Turner. He got 1 of the 

5 in, twice!! 

 

Coorara Bear Hunt 
Preschoolers that will be starting reception in either  

Term 1 or Term 3 for 2024. 
Are welcome to attend  

Wednesday 30 August  

Register to attend at the front office 
before 18 August. 

Enrolments for 2024 
Please collect an enrolment pack from the front office. 

 

 

School Photos 
Thursday 3 August – Week 2 

Envelopes will go home by the end of term. 
Family envelopes collect from the Front Office 

 

 

If you have changed your contact information for 
your child such as: 

▪ Address 
▪ Phone number 
▪ Parent contact 
▪ Emergency contacts & phone numbers 
▪ Updated medical information 
▪ Court orders 
▪ Personal family information 

 

It is vital that the school is notified of any changes 

to your child’s contact details. 

Please call on 8325 2066 or by email to 

dl:0323.info@schools.sa.edu.au 


